
 
 

 

March 29, 2019 
 
 
Teresa Parejo Navajas 

Master in Sustainable Development Law and Policy 

Universidad Carlos III de Madrid 

Spain        Via Email:  tparejo@der-pu.uc3m.es 

 
 
 

Dear Professor Parejo Navajas, 

 
It is with great pleasure that I write to inform you that the Global Association of Master’s in Development 

(MDP) Programs enthusiastically approves Universidad Carlos III de Madrid  as a Partner member in the 

Association of MDP programs. We have approved your proposed MDP curriculum and program and look 

forward to working together in support of sustainable development practice. We have a lot to learn from your 

proposed innovative MDP program.  Your delivery model is unique in the Global Association and I am sure 

that we can learn a lot from you.    As a new member of the Global Association your assessed annual 

membership fee is US$2,500.  You will receive an invoice soon for (AY July 2019 to June 2020). 

 
As a member, we have added your email address to the Global Association mailing list for member institutions.  

Throughout the coming weeks and months you will receive information about events and general updates on the 

work of the Association. Your institution’s name and a description of your program will also be featured on the 

Association website. To this end, please send me a 500-700 word description of your MDP program as well as a 

high resolution photo that should accompany the write-up.  For an example of what I am looking for, please go to 

any of the pages of the MDP partners, http://mdpglobal.org/global-mdp-association/partner-mdp-institutions/.  

 
In the coming months, we look forward to finding further means of collaboration on research, practice and 
policy work. In the meantime, please let me know if you have suggestions for joint initiatives or requests for 
how the Association might be able to support your work. Please also feel free to contact me at any time if you 
have questions regarding your membership in the Global Association. 

 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Lucia Rodriguez, 

Director, Master’s in Development Practice Secretariat 
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